Toynbee



17 May 2021

Dear Parents/Carers,

We hope that you and your family are well and staying safe during these unprecedented times. We wanted to write to you with some further information regarding your child's transition to Toynbee. We are hoping that as COVID restrictions are relaxed over the coming months, we will be able to run a more complete induction process. The events listed below are provisional and we will confirm if they are able to go ahead closer to the time.

Year 6 Induction Evening: Monday 28th June or Tuesday 29th June

We are planning to invite you and your child to visit Toynbee on the evening of either Monday 28th June or Tuesday 29th June. There will be a presentation from staff followed by an opportunity to meet your child's tutor. A formal invite to the Induction Evening will follow after May Half Term.

Year 6 Induction Day: Wednesday 30th June

We have provisionally planned for the traditional Year 6 Induction Day to take place on Wednesday 30th June. We are really looking forward to welcoming Year 6 to Toynbee on this day. They will spend some time with their new Tutor Group and experience some 'Taster' lessons in different subjects across the school. Pupils will need to arrive at the front of school at 8.45am, where staff will be there to meet them. Pupils should wear their current Primary School uniform and bring their PE kit with trainers, a snack and drink for break time. Lunch will be provided from our canteen, please contact Mrs Vallance if your child has any dietary requirements. The day will finish at 2.30pm, pupils will need to be collected or allowed to walk home. Final arrangements regarding the Induction Day will follow closer to the time.

We have been visiting Year 6 pupils in their Junior schools over recent weeks and have really enjoyed meeting them and answering their questions about moving to Toynbee. We are really looking forward to working with you over the coming months to make your child's transition to Toynbee as smooth as possible.

Year 7 Uniform details, (including information from Skoolkit) can now be accessed via the Transition page of our website: https://www.toynbee.hants.sch.uk/yr-6-transition. Please ensure that you order any uniform you require well in advance of September. In addition, if you have not already done so, please can you complete the Year 6 Data Collection Form which can also be found on the Transition webpage. Finally, please do not hesitate to contact the school if you have any questions.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Vallance Year 7 Guidance Manager m.vallance@toynbee.hants.sch.uk Miss Burnett Lower School Pastoral Leader I.burnett@toynbee.hants.sch.uk